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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2010 1:42 PM
To: 'Matt Hall'
Subject: RE: 1600 63rd Street annual groundwater sampling

Matt, 
While I’ve not had a chance to fully review the site, your plan appears reasonable as an interim measure.  Groundwater 
monitoring data indicate non-detectable TPHg and BTEX concentrations over an approximately 2 year period, while 
MTBE concentrations have ranged between 2 and 10 ug/L. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
From: Matt Hall [mailto:mbhall@treadwellrollo.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 11:03 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: 1600 63rd Street annual groundwater sampling 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
This email intends to memorialize our telephone conversation today to follow the recommendations of our 9 March 2009 
groundwater monitoring report for the subject property.  We propose to analyze groundwater in wells not containing free 
phase product for only Total Petroleum Hydrocarbons as Diesel.  We intend to conduct this work on 15 January 2010.  
Please notify us before that time if you have any issue with this request.  If we do not hear from you before this date, we 
will assume that the proposed scope is acceptable to you. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Thanks, 
Matthew B. Hall, PE 
Senior Project Engineer 
Treadwell& Rollo 
A Bay Area Green Business 
555 Montgomery Street, Suite 1300 
San Francisco, California 94111 
mbhall@treadwellrollo.com 
Office: 415/955-9040 x267 
Cell:    510/289-9310 
 


